
Comments and agreement of amendment of condition with GMP 

From: John X Lloyd <John.Lloyd@gmp.police.uk>  

Sent: 21 March 2023 09:35 

To: Armstrong, Katie <Katie.Armstrong@trafford.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: ELECTRONIC SERVICE - New Premise Licence  

 

Hi Katie, 

I went and met the DPS and also the applicant yesterday and discussed the below. 

There are some changes compared to the old license, one thing I notice are the extension of live 

music past the current 2300 hours to 00:00 Thursdays and Fridays and Saturdays 01:00 hours. Have 

EH made any representation on those with the past issues I would have thought they may have said 

something. 

From my side; 

In the new application remove proposed condition 14 which talks about under 18 as quite vague and 

replace with something more robust in line with the current condition number 15 . (they have 

agreed this) 

“We will adopt a policy that any child under 18 must be accompanied by an adult/parent. Wit no 

children under 16 allowed at the premises beyond 22:00 hours”  

Re introduce condition number 19 from the original license, this covered the times on use for the 

outside space which I hope EH have already picked up on, the current proposal only says a noise 

management plan is in place and will be followed. Keeping clause 19 from the current license has the 

times specified so can be followed and documented. (this is something I noticed was missing after 

our meeting, I did tell them I was going to have a full read after I left and see if anything else I notice) 

I’ve no issue with the extra 1 hr extn on a Thursday night to allow alcohol sales until 00:00. (they 

know this) 

They have agreed to add a condition as well regarding SIA security staff. In the proposed conditions 

number 20 Can we add the following into that condition please. “The venue will have minimum 1 x 

SIA registered door supervisor from 19:00 hours on every Friday and Saturday evening and on 

Christmas Eve, New Years Eve, St Patricks Day, Boxing Day and any day preceding a bank holiday.” 

(they did agree this) 

 

Thanks 

John 

 

From: Armstrong, Katie <Katie.Armstrong@trafford.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Licensing 

Sent: 21 March 2023 15:44 

To: John X Lloyd <John.Lloyd@gmp.police.uk> 

Subject: RE: ELECTRONIC SERVICE - New Premise Licence  
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Hi John,  

 

Thanks for these, I will make sure I add them to the licence.  

 

We have received an agreement with Trading Standards, please see attached.  

Nasreen Ali, EH wishes to make a rep about the outside area but is on leave until Wednesday and 

then I go on leave 24 – 24/03 so it will be picked up on 27/03. Ill pass her your email to let them 

know the agreement.  

 

With Regards,  

 

Katie Armstrong 

Licensing Officer 

Place Directorate - Regulatory Services 

Trafford Town Hall 

Talbot Road 

Stretford 

M32 0TH. 

 

 


